WALNUT HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION
Board of Directors Guidance on Politics

Walnut Hills Civic Association is a non-partisan organization. Therefore, it
will not take a position on political issues or express preferences for one
political candidate over another. Individual board members must also follow
these guidelines while representing the Walnut Hills Civic Association both
during events and in communicating with other groups.

As a board, when hosting public events, all public officials that represent
Walnut Hills are welcome.

Board members will not use their authority to influence or interfere with
open invitations to the public and representatives who attend events.

Further, the Walnut Hills Civic Association will not use its authority to
interfere with or influence public opinion of candidates for office
representing Walnut Hills.



